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Extraordinary ACUSCC meeting:
Recovery Budget
Your union, the CPSU NSW, and the National Tertiary Education Union have been invited to an

extraordinary ACUSCC meeting at 3 pm today. This meeting follows the presentation of the Australian
Catholic University Recovery Budget to the Senate today.

A further extraordinary meeting is set for 3 December 2020.
The CPSU NSW will be attending this meeting today and will provide a report to members tomorrow.

Your union is committed to protecting your interests in relation to the Recovery Budget and fighting to
protect your jobs, pay and conditions.

The CPSU NSW will also establish a consultation process for our members to provide feedback and raise
any matters of concern.

Not a member?

Join your union! www.cpsunsw.org.au

PSA contacts

Susan Emery CPSU NSW Industrial Officer semery@psa.asn.au
Kirra Jackson CPSU NSW Organiser kjackson@psa.asn.au

Member Support Centre 1300 772 679

United we bargain, divided we beg.
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